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Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to the final half term of the academic year!  I hope that you all enjoyed the week’s break 

and the wonderful weather.  Whilst on that note, please can we ask that the children bring sun hats and 

have a covering of sun cream when they come to school.   

 

We are expecting our next update from Mr Johnson on Monday ready for the 21st June. The news reports 

over the last few days seem to be pointing towards a more cautious move forward in the changes to the 

restrictions in place.  We will be reviewing our risk assessment in line with the Government’s expectations 

and I will write to you should we be able to make any changes.  Many of you have asked if we will be back 

to “normal” in September but I simply do not know.  I will make sure that you all have the information you 

need for September as early as I possibly can.  I will be notifying you about classes and teachers in July. 

 

We have a busy week coming up as we join our local schools for a Poetry Week. We will be watching two 

sessions led by two very different poets and then writing our own poetry.  We are looking forward to 

hearing from Chris White and Nick Toczek and I am sure they will inspire our children to be very creative 

with their ideas. 

 

Stay safe. 
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Please remember. 
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Dates for your diaries 

Date Time Activity 

Friday 9th July TBC Sports’ Day (arrangements TBC) 

Monday 11th July - Children’s reports sent home to parents and carers 

Friday 16th July  9:30 Year 5/6 End of Year Celebration Awards Ceremony 

Monday 19th July 9:30 Year 2 End of Year Celebration Awards Ceremony 

Monday 19th July  14:00 Reception and Year 1 End of Year Celebration Awards 
Ceremony 

Tuesday 20th July 9:30 Year 3 End of Year Celebration Awards Ceremony 

Tuesday 20th July  9:30 Aviary End of Year Celebration Awards Ceremony 

Wednesday 21st July 9:30 Year 4 End of Year Celebration Awards Ceremony 

Thursday 22nd July  9:30 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Thursday 22nd July 14:00 School closes for the summer break 

Thursday 22nd July 16:00 The Orchard closes for the summer break 

 

Swimming Sessions: 

Date Class 

Monday 14th June until Monday 12th July Ostrich class 

Tuesday 15th June until Tuesday 13th July Flamingo class 
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Friday 11th June 

Rosettes this week have been presented to: 

Kestrel: Adam, Isaac 

Eagle: Edmund, Ruby 

Kingfisher: Ezmae, Matthias 

Woodpecker: Seren, Justin 

Kiwi: Sai, Arianne 

Ostrich: Elena, Ibrahim 

Flamingo: Jahziah, Mark 

Wren: Sarah, Alessandro 

Gosling: Charlie, Kyra 

Duckling: Deborah, Martha 

The Aviary: Mehreen 

 

 


